
SOUTH WARWICKSHIRE LOCAL PLAN ISSUES AND OPTIONS CONSULTATION

Have your say on the future  
of South Warwickshire 
Who?

Stratford-on-Avon and Warwick District Councils are working jointly to 
create a new Local Plan for South Warwickshire.

What?
A Local Plan sets out the planning policies that the councils will use to 
assess applications for development as well as identifying (allocating) sites 
to meet our future development needs for housing and job growth

Where?
Online at www.southwarwickshire.org.uk/swlp/issuesandoptions or in 
libraries and both Council offices.

When? Until Monday 6 March 2023.

Why?
We want to hear your views on how South Warwickshire develops up to 
2050. The new Local Plan will affect the way we live, work, visit and play in 
the area, and it’s important to have your say!

SOME OF THE TOPICS WE WANT TO HEAR YOUR VIEWS ON

Meeting South 
Warwickshire’s 

Sustainable 
Development Needs

Delivering South 
Warwickshire’s 

Economic Needs 

Delivering Homes that 
meet the needs of all 

our communities 

A Climate Resilient 
and Net Zero Carbon 
South Warwickshire

A Well Designed 
and Beautiful South 

Warwickshire 

A Healthy, Safe 
and Inclusive South 

Warwickshire

A Well Connected 
South Warwickshire 

A Biodiverse and 
Environmentally 
Resilient South 
Warwickshire 


